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F Dear children, parents, caresf&;;i tec;;fﬁers
- Lent will soon be here and during this time all the Dioceses

of England have a wonderful tradition that oung ﬁ:op\e in
our goo\s raise money Yo help people in n;led.
~ fundraising collection is called the Shepherd Appeal and
it reminds us that Jesus is our Good Shepherd and one of
- the nms he cares for children and adults and their families
in

is through us.

Last year many schools in the Archdiocese took in the s
and raised a massive £66 399 | Wowl A IVE '
HANK YOU TO EVERYONE what a wonderful effort.

Your fundraising during Lent helps Nugent Care to reach
out cindw\;\‘e\phover 6dsab|\°cu‘ peogle, le \{:ho ore deaf, et L
people who have a disability, people who are living in by : :
poverty, these are just some of the people you have he\ped.j Q mtfyi?,i ggsge; R

Please pray for ll the children ond adults who need our | 1270 ."‘f”,h g
~ help, we lock forward o seeing you at one of the Good | il |
- Shepherd masses later in the year where we can celebrate | A A Woolie iumper |
your efforts and hear how you raised money Yo support I

Marie Reynolds
Fundraising manager.

: 5efcils fbr T'h'e Masses are as 7fol'fows: 5
Wednesday 6th May - Cathedral of Christ _
the ng LiVGI"PGO' time 115Pm . Supporting our community since 1881
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- Archbishop Malcolm will celebrate.
Wednesday 17th June - St Marys -Leyland
time 1.15pm

- Bishop Tom will celebrate.



